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June 5, 1978

dugan production corp.

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Ladd Petroleum Corporation
Lindrith #24
F-4-26N-4W-—"
N

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

Pursuant to Mr. Clyde Phillips telephone call to you, we are requesting
a re-test on the packer-leakage test for the above captioned well.

We are also asking that the test be made through the sales line and
not blown to the atmosphere.

Please advise us of your decision on whether or not we can schedule a re-
test on this well.

Sincerely,,

Som

Thomas A.

pb

cc: Clyde Phillips
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